
Krewe of St. Andrews, Inc. 

Quarterly Meeting Minutes 

October 2, 2020 

 

The Quarterly meeting of the Krewe of St. Andrews was called to order at 7:05 pm at the den on 

October 2, 2020. 

Board members present were: Tom Bowdoin, Jay Rea, Don Cox, Sandy Harrison, Moe Parker, Lee Head, 

and Judy Biddle. 

President Tom Bowdoin updated the membership on recent Krewe events.  Our By-Laws have been 

updated and are now posted  on our members only web page.  Tom thanked the board members for 

their input and diligence in completing this task. 

Don Cox presented a brief treasurer's report:  We have approximately $91,000. in our general fund and 

$8,000. in our building fund.  We incur approximately $6,000. per month in expenses.  He reported 

that, financially, we are "doing OK" but he maintains that we need to be careful with our funds and 

encouraged members to bring in new members as well. 

Tom Bowdoin introduced guests and new members. 

Jay Rea informed members of the upcoming golf tournament. 

An announcement was made regarding the upcoming Halloween Draw Down fundraiser.  Tickets are 

available tonight. 

Pat Rea encouraged all attendees to participate in the silent and live auction and also "vote with your 

money" on the best male "Ta tas" to be paraded soon.  These proceeds benefit Breast Cancer 

Awareness. 

Patti Fowler made a brief announcement regarding the status of our Scholarship Committee. 

Tom thanked Charlie Coram for cooking our delicious steaks tonight. 

The Quarterly Business Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Sandy Harrison 

Board Secretary 


